

Dear Mission Partners,

It's that time of year again - time to start the fall and Christmas season planning. MBF (Medical Benevolence Foundation) would love to be included in your plans for a fall missions fair or Christmas gift market. We are again offering <u>free</u> Alternative Giving materials – Christmas cards, gift lists, etc. – to help you promote medical missions.

Why Alternative Giving? Alternative Gifts (Christmas gift given in honor of a loved one) help to transform the life of someone in need - what better way to share the joy of Christmas? You have a great opportunity to encourage mission support in your church this Christmas through Alternative Giving; however, the planning process starts now.

Enclosed is our 2013 suggested gifts list and an order form for requesting materials for your market. Call, fax, email, mail or visit us at MBFoundation.org to request materials.

Here's an idea - How many people like seeing their gift doubled? Explore the opportunity of finding a matching gift donor — could this be your mission committee or a member of your church with a heart for missions?

These gifts have real meaning. Thank you in advance for helping us help our partners save lives through their healing ministries. We look forward to partnering with you. Let's make a greater impact together!

Serving in Christ's name,

E. Home Mayo

E. Andrew Mayo Executive Director